

ONAP/ODL Collaboration Meeting notes 2023-05-16

Date

Attendees

Casey Cain Robert Varga Dan Timoney David McBride

Topics

The ONAP TSC approved the schedule presented in the last call for the ONAP Montreal release.

RC London will be pushed out a week, which could delay Montreal.

Dan is testing to see if they can deploy without BIERMAN and will provide an update later.

Robert noted that ODL Argon SR1 is available. SR2 is still on target to be available for Montreal.

Action items

